THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

February 3, 1979

Dear Mr. Lewis:

Enclosed is an analysis of the 1980 budget which I believe will be of interest to you. I hope this analysis will set the record straight and clarify some of the misinformation which is circulating about the budget.

Enclosed also are the President's directive on Black Colleges and the statement on Black History Month.

With best wishes,

Louis Martin Special Assistant to the President

The Honorable Rufus A. Lewis State Representative 801 Bolivar Street Montgomery, Alabama 36104